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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 4:44 PM
To: 'Ken'
Subject: RE: {BULK}  FLP RATE HIKE....... 

Good afternoon Mr. & Mrs. Tomaszewski, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ken [mailto:kpt1743@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 4:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: kathit45@yahoo com 
Subject: {BULK} FLP RATE HIKE.......  
Importance: Low 
 
TO CARLOTTA STAUFFER,  PLEASE STOP THE RATE HIKE YOU ARE PASSING WITH DOCKET NUMBER 160021-E1 FLP RATE 
HIKE.  
 
WE ARE RETIRED AND IN OUR 70's ON A FIXED INCOME AND PAY OUR CONDO ELECTRIC, ETC.. BILLS. I AM SURE WITH 
THE AMOUNT OF RETIRED PEOPLE IN FLA. IT WILL VERY HARD FOR US AND RETIRES THAT WANT TO MOVE TO FLA...... 
WILL NO BE ABLE AFFORD THESE INCREASES FLP RATE HIKES! 
 
 
WE LIVE AT: 
 
                       KENNETH AND KATHLEEN TOMASZEWSKI 
                      263 MINORA BEACH WAY  UNIT # 203 
                      NEW SMYRNA BEACH, FLA. 32169 
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